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Participate in the #ParksvillePatios Challenge 
 
Over the past year, restaurants adapted to new protocols to operate in a safe manner. The latest COVID-19 
restrictions have hit the restaurant industry particularly hard and with restaurants now closed to indoor dining, 
the next few weeks will be even more challenging.  
 
We can show support for our local restaurants by ordering take-out or visiting an outdoor patio with members 
of your household and participating in the Parksville Patio Challenge.  
 
How to participate… 
We’d love to see photos of you and your household on your favourite outdoor patios in Parksville! Visit the 
many patios around town and snap a few pics to share on social media. It’s easy, just tag the restaurant you’re 
visiting and use the hashtag #ParksvillePatios to share your pics on Instagram or Twitter.  
 
Through this challenging time, restaurants and businesses have shown incredible resilience and our community 
can help get them through this next phase. Please consider supporting our local restaurants by participating in 
the Parksville Patio Challenge.  
 
For information on restaurants offering takeout, visit www.oceansidetakeout.ca. 
 
 
For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  

250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca  
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